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Dear PSA Member, 
 
  
 The Awards Committee is pleased to provide you with the opportunity to nominate one 
or more of your colleagues for the Thirteenth Annual Staff Member of the Year. This award, for 
PSA members only, is a way to recognize our own colleagues for their achievements and 
outstanding contributions to the college community and beyond.  This Staff Member of the Year 
award will be selected by PSA union members on the basis of his/her achievement in academia, 
professional contribution to the College and/or union, or community service during 2012-2013. 
 
 All nominations should be sent via E-mail to ggammell@ric.edu .  Once collected, the 
Awards Committee will review all of the nominations and choose the recipient.  Please be sure to 
include your name, your department, and your phone number, as well as the Nominee’s name, 
the nominee’s department and a paragraph or two (250 words) explaining why the nominee 
deserves the award.  Please be as descriptive as possible. Nominations need to be e-mailed no 
later than June 1st, 2013. 
 
 If you have any questions, please feel free to contact either one of us.  This is a great 
opportunity to recognize your colleagues for their exemplary service and example to the college 
family and the greater community.  We look forward to receiving many nominations.  Please 
make it a priority to submit one or more nominations for your colleagues.  Thank you in advance 
for taking the time to recognize some of our outstanding PSA members! 
 
 
For further information, including previous award winners, go to the PSA home page and click 
on the story about last year’s winner (David Toms). 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Greg Gammell and Kathy Sasso 
 
Awards Committee 
 
 
 

 


